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MEMORANDUM
TO: REVIEWING ENGINEER
FROM: UNIDEN ENGINEERING SERVICES

DATE: OCTOBER 26, 1999

SUBJECT: CORRECTION TO FILE DESCRIPTION ON TEST REPORT

RE: PREVIOUSLY FILED APPLICATION - CONFIRMATION #: EA95675
FCC ID: AR04301124

During the uploading of the “Test Report and Procedures”, we had
initially tried to submit the entire report in a single upload.
Evidently, the file was too large, so we divided the Test Report into
seven parts and resubmitted successfully on 10/22/99.

Subsequent to our filing the above referenced Test Report, we noticed
that one of the parts was not completely identified. If you will
notice, we named and numbered each part, for example as “Test Report and
Procedures Part 1”. However, on Part 6, we noticed that we omitted the
reference to “Part 6” in the File Description.

Therefore, please note this error when reviewing the above referenced
application. The exhibit named “Test Report and Procedures” should
actually be the “Test Report and Procedures Part 6”.

I sincerely apologize for this mistake and would very much appreciate it
if this could be corrected. Thank you in advance for your consideration
in this matter. Please contact me if you have any questions or require
any additional information.

Sincere regards,

oy .

es R. Haynes
ce President, Engineering and Regqulatory Affairs
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Tokyo Beijing Disseldort
Sydney Taipei London

Auckland Hong Kong Tong Mei



